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DATE: May 13, 2022
TO: Executive Committee, Academic Senate

RE: MS in Biology Application Requirements Change

7/
From: Dr. Maritere Lépez /nm
Chair, University GraduatelCommittee

The University Graduate Committee (UGC) met on May 10, 2022 to consider the request to
change the admission requirements for the MS in Biology. Based on the proposal and
justification provided, the UGC voted unanimously to approve the changes, including the
deletion of GRE scores and the addition of a diversity statement.

CC: Dr. Christopher Meyer, Dean, College of Science and Mathematics
Dr. Joy Goto, Interim Dean, Division of Research and Graduate Studies
Dr. Jason Bush, Chair, Department of Biology
Dr. Hwan Youn, Program Coordinator, MS in Biology
Dr. Joseph Ross, Chair, College Curriculum Committee
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